
 

 

Board Direction 
20.LV3323 

 

 
The submissions on this file were considered at a Board meeting held on 6th, March 
2017. 
 
The Board decided to refuse leave to appeal for the reasons and considerations set 
out below. 
 
 

REASONS AND CONSIDERATIONS 
 
It is considered that it has not been shown that the applicant for leave to appeal has 

been made by a person who has an interest in land adjoining the proposed 

development.  

 

 Accordingly, the application for leave to appeal does not comply with the formalities 

required under section 37(6) of the Planning and Development Act, 2000 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Board Member:  Date: 6th, March 2017 
 Paddy Keogh   
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